
On Monday morning, the fire brigade complete with tender arrived at the 

show and not wanting to miss a trick the Bubble Stove team, who were 

exhibiting close to them saw an excellent opportunity by inviting a fire 

officer to test his thermal imaging camera on their live display of oil and 

wood fired, stoves and cookers. 

The fire brigade duly obliged and 

checked out each of the under fire 

appliances with excellent results. 

Chimney flues, flue guards and 

appliance surround temperatures were 

accurately checked resulting in all 

Bubble Stoves design targets being met, great display by 

the fire brigade and useful, accurate information for the 

Bubble team. 


